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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN re : MM3 & MM45

I am responding to the consultation on the proposed Local Development Plan and the inclusion of the land East
of Pincents Lane as a development site. This site has been shown on numerous occasions to be an unacceptable
site for development and has only again been included, as the council themselves admitted, they ran out of time
to search for other sites.  This is shameful and more effort should have been made to find a more appropriate
site. Many objections to the development of Pincents Hill have been on health and safety grounds i.e access,
traffic. I believe that if this site is developed, and the lives of residents are endangered, the government will take
none of the blame and throw this council under the bus.

I do not agree with the proposal to extend the Tilehurst settlement boundary.

Eileen Prior


